
	
	

To	Our	New	
Western	Middle	School	Families	

	

	
	

Please	join	us	for	an	ice	cream	social	
	
on	
	

Monday,	August	26,	2019	at	6:30	p.m.	
	

Western	Middle	School	Cafeteria	
	
	
This	will	give	us	an	opportunity	to	welcome	you	into	the	
Western	community	and	get	acquainted.		We’d	love	to	
see	you	there!	
	


